
19/08/2021 

MS Pia Lehtonen Davies 
- 36 Wallumatta RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
piald@icloud.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

As a quite new resident to Newport I am very disappointed pointed with the current plan to 
Robertson Road. I was hoping for Newport to follow Avalon with plans for more pedestrian 
areas and less traffic. Current planning seems old fashioned and out of date with what 
residents want these days. 

Sent: 19/08/2021 12:15:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


